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September 18, 2020, 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
Onsite learning at GISD has been scheduled to begin September 22, 2020. However, 
considering circumstances some parents and caregivers are experiencing and in order 
to ease the transition, Gonzales ISD will provide a four-day window for students to 
return to onsite learning. Remote teaching will not occur during this time, but 
assignments can still be turned in remotely. This window will be Tuesday, September 22 
through Friday, September 25, 2020. 
 
Parents and students are encouraged to make the transition back to school as soon as 
possible to allow teachers to begin the process of assimilating new students into 
classrooms and establishing classroom routines. 
 
Safety for our students remains our priority. We will continue to closely monitor COVID 
data and make adjustments as needed. Please expect further communication regarding 
possible updates or changes to be shared via robocall, the GISD website, or 
communication directly from campuses. Currently, our district Facebook page is 
unavailable. Our Technology Department is diligently working on resolving the issue and 
we hope to have Facebook back up and running soon. 
 
We are excited to welcome students back during this upcoming week and we sincerely 
appreciate your patience and flexibility as we continue to navigate this difficult and 
challenging situation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Schumacher 
Superintendent of Schools 

John Schumacher 
Superintendent of Schools 


